
   

 

 

 
 

Mr Bllaca 

says (from 

London): 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 We have our Sixth Form Area back in action! 

 What’s Next Plans / UCAS / PHE The focus this term has been: research into 

what YOU might be interested in doing after A levels - & starting your UCAS 

application form – including personal statement.  Continue with research and 

start drafting your Personal Statement.  Lessons start again in September – YOU 

should continue investing time and effort in research and preparation for what 

might by your next steps.  

 SOCIETIES – Leading, co-leading, presenting at, debating in, getting involved 

in – a wide range of societies – is a great way to develop transferrable skills, 

immerse yourself in our Sixth form community – and have a good, informal 

time in school.  We want to get these established during this summer half term.  

IT is VERY, VERY important that we act respectfully in our societies – they are a 

place for debate, extension of knowledge and understanding and social 

interaction in a less formal setting – a very important part of our Sixth Form 

community life.  For the present time, we can demonstrate this respect by 

maintaining safe distances and wearing masks.  Also – leave the room tidy.  

Not sure if the society is for you?  Go along and try it – and / or speak with the 

leads.  I’d like our societies to get the general raison d'être established before 

next year (new Year 12s) – although days / venues are likely to change. 

 Uniform – smart, decent, formal. 
 

Tuesday 28th Assembly - UCAS – making a strong application – 8.20am 

- SFA 

Wednesday 29th UCAS Parental Information Evening 5.30pm – 6.30pm.  

Students don’t need to attend with parents (but are 

welcome) – this is basically our PHE programme – in a 

nutshell. 

Friday 1st July Our surveys close today – have your say. 

 

 

Check the noticeboard in the SF area every day & emails / 

Teams / school website regularly.  
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The pessimist sees difficulty 

in every opportunity.  

Preparation + Participation + Consolidation = A Level success 

 

June – August is an excellent time to get your Year 12 work in 

order – to help you prepare for mocks in September, a successful 

Year 13 and your A Levels next summer.  Mrs Lennon 


